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The Danish family was blessed with several new members (among them a Belgian couple, and an English 

girl whose sister is in the English Family) and visits from other Scandinavian Family members. In April 

two girls from Iceland visited on their way to Norway, and two from Norway visited on their way to 

Germany. They report that new leaflets and witnessing material have been printed and are being used to 

good effect. "It is an invitation of the Tongil-Family to come and hear the Principle; it gives a short 

summary of the inner and outer aspects of everything; it talks about religion and science." 

 

 

 


